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Newsletter

21st October 2016

Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

News this Maths Week
This week was national Maths Week and we have been involved in lots of activities in school and the local community to celebrate our love of Maths! 

On Monday, Ms. Calvey’s Class visited the Ilac Library to have a look at some lovely books that are all about Maths. On Tuesday, 2nd Class were invited to a very special workshop about ‘Bubbly Maths’ at St. Patrick’s College, DCU. Have a look at the photos on our Twitter page @stmarysdorsetst. Also on Tuesday, 3rd Class had a look at an exhibition of maths photos in Cabra Library while 6th Class visited DIT Grangegorman on Wednesday for some problem-solving challenges. 

Today, all classes from 1st to 6th walked to the National Botanic Gardens in Glasnevin to complete a very special Maths trail designed by Ms. O’Callaghan. The children worked with partners from other classes to find the solutions and there was even time for a picnic lunch. We’re sure everyone will sleep well tonight after all that exercise!

Sponsored Disco
Today you will also receive a letter about our annual Sponsored Disco which will take place next Friday, 28th October. We ask the children to raise money for the school for their dancing and they may dress up if they wish. Each child has a sponsor card to complete and we will collect money at the end of the week. Please support us if you can and we look forward to a very exciting day next Friday!
Active Schools Flag
You will remember that last year, we were working hard to be an ‘Active School’ and in June we had a visit from the accreditation team for the ‘Active Schools Flag’. We have received a lovely report from them this month and they are very impressed with the work we have undertaken so far. 

They said ‘the activities in the yard were impressive’ particularly in a small space. They thought ‘the students were an absolute delight, particularly the committee members who were confident, enthusiastic and vocal about their likes, their dislikes and their involvement’. They said ‘the good humour, the sense of fun and that willingness to engage with the activities’ was everywhere in the school and they thought Ms. O’Callaghan was doing a fantastic job leading us all and getting everyone excited about being active.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our job now is to show that we can continue to be active for a sustained period of time and we hope to be flying our Active flag very soon!

Dates for your diary
28th October – School closes for Mid-Term Holiday
7th November – School re-opens at 8.50 a.m.
28th November – School closed for children due to Primary Curriculum training for staff

Attendance and punctuality 
Our winners this week are 4th Class with a fantastic 100% attendance record – every child was in school every day – well done! Not far behind were 6th Class on 98.4%, 2nd and 3rd Class on 97% and 1st Class on 96%. 

Have a lovely weekend,

Éadaoin Kelly - Principal
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